
Mark Vallone
252 Blake Road
Epping,

March 15,2018

Debra Howland Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

RE: DG 17-198
Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/bla Liberty Utilities -

Petition to Approve Firm Supply, Transportation Agreements and the
Granite Bridge Project

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed herewith for filing and docketing in the above-referenced proceeding, please
find the original and six copies of my petition to intervene.

Thank you for your courtesy in this matter, and please do not hesitate to contact me with
any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

I/s/I Mark Vallone
603-679-5186
nhatlasrnan(ä),corncast.net

Enclosures
cc: Liberty Utilities (via e-mail)

Office of Consumer Advocate (via e-mail do Donald Kreis)
Service List (via e-mail)

mailto:nhatlasman@comcast.net

